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Field Service Sector 
 
Review of Hairdressing unit standard 2759 
 

Subfield Domain ID 

Beauty Services Hairdressing 2759 
 
NZ Hair and Beauty Industry Training Organisation Inc (HITO) has completed the review of the unit 
standard above. 
 
Date new version published February 2019 
 
Planned review date December 2023 
 
Summary 
 
HITO’s Technical Advisory Panel and Board have reviewed this standard in response to concerns 
about its content, in particular, the number of clients to receive services for outcome 1. 
 
The review resulted in amendments to ensure the standard is fit-for-purpose and meets the current 
and ongoing needs of industry.   
 
Main changes 
 

• Guidance information, outcomes, performance criteria and range statements were updated to 
ensure a fit with current and ongoing industry needs. 

 
The last date for assessment of superseded versions of this Category B unit standard is 
December 2019 
 
Detailed list of unit standards – classification, title, level, and credits 
 

Key to review category 

A Dates changed, but no other changes are made - the new version of the standard carries the 
same ID and a new version number 

B Changes made, but the overall outcome remains the same - the new version of the standard 
carries the same ID and a new version number 

C Major changes that necessitate the registration of a replacement standard with a new ID 

D Standard will expire and not be replaced 

 
Service Sector > Beauty Services > Hairdressing 

ID Title Level Credit Review 
Category 

2759 Perform hairdressing services while working in a 
commercial salon 

5 15 B 

 


